
Gulworthy Parish Council 

Parish Councillors  
George Lister (Chair); Kate Royston (Vice chair) 

Sue Eve; Jim Hamilton; Matt Kemp, Wendy Miller; Suzanne Porter. 
Parish Clerk: Peter van Delft:  Telephone 01566 783023   Email: gulworthypc.clerk@gmail.com 

Website: www.gulworthyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Minutes of Extraordinary remote Zoom meeting held on Monday 22nd March 2021,  

Minute No 127 
These minutes are provisional until they are agreed and signed by the chair at the next meeting of the parish council. 

 

Meeting opened 7.50pm    

Present: Cllrs G. Lister, K. Royston (acting chair), S. Porter, W. Miller,  

   Cllr Crozier (WDBC), P van Delft (clerk) 

1. Chairman’s welcome 
2. Apologies - S. Eve, M. Kemp, J. Hamilton, R. Musgrave, D. Sellis,  
3. Members of the public – Two members present- no comments.  
4. Dispensations & declarations of Interest - none 
5. Minutes of previous meeting 126 were not signed off.   

6. Planning application: Ref 0489/21/FUL – New holiday chalet replacement outbuildings 

                                         (resubmission of 3707/19/FUL) 

        Address – Morwell Down Bungalow, Morwellham, Tavistock, PL19 8JH  

                                     Council decision – Reservations – Proposed Cllr Royston, seconded Cllr Porter  

   Planning application: Ref 0767/21/HHO – Demolition of existing single storey extension and  

        Construction of replacement single storey extension (resubmission of 

        0731/20/HHO) 

        Address – 25 Wheal Maria, Tavistock, PL19 8PD  

    Council decision – Support Cllr Miller, seconded Cllr Porter      

7. Parish Councillor reports – Cllr Royston reported that Airband was due to start work from April,  

  it was scheduled to have the work completed by December this year, an update of possible  

  users to be supplied to Airband. Cllr Royston also reminded councillors that she would be hosting 

  an informal meeting to discuss the agenda items of the Annual Parish Meeting. Cllr Porter  

  reported that several recent grant opportunities maybe useful to the council and residents. Cllr  

  Porter asked if there were any grant funds available for St Pauls, Cllr Royston suggested that  

  other parishioners maybe better placed to answer that question. Cllr Royston reported that  

  WDBC had been targeted for additional government funds, more details to follow. Cllr Porter  

  reported that the Woodland.co.uk has been sold to a private buyer.  

8. Correspondence – none 

  

Meeting closed 8.10pm 

 

The following scheduled meeting will be the Annual Parish meeting Monday 12th April,7.30pm, it 

will be a virtual Zoom meeting.  


